
 

I.  

What’s Happening in KB  

This week we have been working hard to find out 

where we are at and what we know.  Our testing 

went really well and it gives us a good idea of 

where to start working.  Please continue to stay 

involved with what your child is learning and 

continue working at home.  The math workbooks 

are a part of our curriculum and will be looked at 

as part of the report card so please keep up with 

it.  If you have any questions you can call me at 

school or email me at laura.jensen@k12.sd.us.  

This will be the last week we review all the 

letters, so next week we will start to really study 

them and the sounds.  Thanks for all your help 

and remember, you are your child’s first teacher! 

Dear Parents: 

 Tri-Valley School 
Kindergarten Blue 

 

Sept .  8 -Sept .  12  

P la idypus Lost !  

 

*I NEED all gold sheets back to school ASAP. 

Remember to look at the homecoming note to know what 

dress up day we are having.   

 
Upcoming Events 

Homecoming 

September 8-12th.  We have a note in 

our bag with more info, dress up days, 

etc. 

 

  

 

KB Reading program! 

This Week’s Highlights 

Monday 

Help us notice the signs of fall! 

Tuesday 

Show and Tell.  Please bring anything that 

would be fun to share with the class. 

Wednesday 

Please practice all the letters at home!!!!!! 

Thursday 

We are working on centers this week, see if I 

can tell you what center I did today! 

Friday 

Library today, we will be sending our books 

home if your child chooses.  Please send them 

back by next THursday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HHAA PP PP YY   

SS EE PP TT EEMMBB EERR   

Story of the Week:  Plaidypus Lost 

Target Skills for the week:  Letter 

 Recognition and Sequence! 

Letters of the week:  T, t – Z,z 

Vocabulary Words:  the, little 

 

KB Math Schedule! 
Monday: Lesson 9.5 (Pg. P179-P180) 

Tuesday: Lesson 9.6 (Pg. P181-P182) 

Wednesday:  Mid ch. check (no homework) 

Thursday:  Lesson 9.7 (Pg. P183-P184) 

Friday:  Lesson 9.8 (Pg. P185-P186) 
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